
 

POLICE MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Date:  November 6th, 2023  

To:  San Diego Media 

From:  Chula Vista Police Department 

Contact: Sergeant Anthony Molina 

Phone: (619) 691-5111 

Email:  pio@chulavistapd.org 

Subject: SHOOTING – TEEN INJURED – 600 BLOCK W. MANOR DR., CHULA VISTA 

Message: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

On Saturday, November 4th, at approximately 9:23 p.m., the Chula Vista Police Department received 
multiple calls of shots heard in the 600 Block of W. Manor Drive in Chula Vista. People were reportedly 
seen running from the area. Officers responded immediately and contacted several people still in the 
area. Officers located a 14-year-old male on the ground with multiple gunshot wounds. They began 
lifesaving measures until medics arrived and took over. The teen was transported to a hospital for 
treatment. The suspects fled prior to officers arriving.   

Officers determined that prior to the shooting there was large party at a house in the 600 Block of W. 
Manor Drive. The preliminary investigation suggests that the 14-year-old, a resident of San Diego, was 
leaving the party with a friend when they were confronted by two unknown suspects. During the 
confrontation, one of the suspects pulled out a firearm and shot the victim multiple times. The suspects 
then fled the area. No other people were believed to have been injured during the incident.  

The victim’s gunshot wounds were considered non-life threatening and he is currently in stable 
condition. His identity is being withheld at this time due to his age. The suspects have not been identified 
and no additional suspect information is available for release at this time.   

Investigators are actively working this case. Based on the number of partygoers, authorities believe 
there are several witnesses who have not yet spoken with the police. Their cooperation could help 
identify suspects. They’re encouraged to come forward with information and any video evidence they 
may have.  

Anyone with information on this case, or who can provide additional evidence, is asked to contact San 
Diego County Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 or submit a tip via P3tips (online or mobile application) 
http://p3tips.com/409 if they wish to remain anonymous.  

 



*Weekend and after-hour inquiries should be directed to the Watch Commander at (619)476-5374, 
however no other information is available for release at the time of this media advisory distribution. 
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